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Beaufort County Convenience Centers  
Closed Easter Sunday, April 1 

 
All Beaufort County Convenience Centers will be closed Easter Sunday, April 
1.  The Centers will open on their regular schedules Monday, April 2.  Residents 
are encouraged to plan accordingly.   Normal hours of operation and location 
information for all Centers is located at www.bcgov.net/recycle.  For more 
information, call 843-255-2736. 

 
# 

https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/SCBEAUFORT/subscriber/new?qsp=SCBEAUFORT_2
http://www.bcgov.net/recycle

